Memo

To: Chairwoman Kyle, Selectwoman Brown, Selectman Khan
From: Town Manager
CARES Act Reimbursement
September 16, 2020

I have attached the first reimbursement check that the Town of Seabrook filed for, and received,
under the CARES Act. This request for reimbursement was retooled after our initial filing after
additional guidance from the State of New Hampshire. My strong thanks to Kelly McDonald,
who worked very hard on this application, and has completed and filed the second application
under CARES, which we are waiting on now. My thanks to Chief Edwards, and Joseph Titone as
well.

William Manzi
Town Manager



